

THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN AUSTIN, TEXAS 78712-1164

Department of English PAR 110 (512) 471-4991

MEMORANDUM -

To: All Faculty and Assistant Instructors

From: Mara Holt, Assistant Director of Freshman English

Don Weeda, Freshman English Office

Date: April 30, 1985

Re: Freshman English Book Fair

The Freshman English Policy Committee has chosen the approved texts for E 306 for 1985-86. Because of the large number of adoptions and choices available to instructors, we have invited representatives of the publishing companies to present their textbooks at a Book Fair to be held Thursday, May 2, 1:00-4:00 p.m., in Chez Cal (CAL 103).

In addition to the regularly adopted ("approved") texts—for which orders will be placed automatically with bookstores—the FEPC has adopted a number of "approved variants," which will be ordered only upon request of an instructor. If you think that you may be teaching E 306 in the fall and want to use one of these approved variants, simply inform Don Weeda in the Freshman English Office (Parlin 16) by Wednesday, May 15 (the day after the last day of finals). No further approval from the FEPC will be necessary. For those instructors who might be interested in using one of the approved variant texts, Thursday's Book Fair provides an excellent opportunity to examine the approved variants. Both "approved" and "approved variant" texts will be on display at the Book Fair.

You will soon receive another memo that lists and describes the approved and approved variant texts.

Please come to Thursday's Book Fair. (Refreshments may magically appear.)

MIT